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I do not support relocating illegal immigrants (or new Mainers as some call them) to 
Maine.  We have major budget problems as it is, and supporting illegal immigrants 
will only increase that problem, putting pressure on the government to pull back on 
support of Maine citizens through various programs, or to raise revenues even higher 
on a society that is having trouble making ends meet already with all the inflation that
occurred during the Biden/Harris administration.


